
Pine Ridge Civic Association Board Meeting 

June 10, 2013 

Board Meeting commenced at 7:05 p.m.  President Peter Pytlik presided.  Those in attendance were: 

Peter Pytlik, Bob Kaufman, Al Jones, Carol Girardin, Joan Ginsburg and Debbie Zvibleman.  Jay Colin a 
new neighbor was also present for the meeting. 
 
April 15th minutes were approved with the changes that the barriers at Carica South were cleaned up, 
but not removed.  Kames Duff is James Duff. 
 
President:  Under Old business, need for communication committee over directory and website.  
Caroline Martino to give further suggestions on how to accomplish this at October meeting. 
 
Membership:  We have 233 members.  Suggestion was made to give Sally Barker a lifetime membership 
since she has done so much for the Association.  All were in agreement. 
 
Website:  Caroline was not in attendance, but sent a report.  Central Thread will launch soon to paid 
members. 
 
Landscape:  3 out of 4 sings are up.  4th sign going up on Equestrian Challenge property.  President Pytlik 
made a motion to order 7 more signs for the entries to Pine Ridge for a total of $1575.  Joan  second the 
motion and it was approved. 
 
Carica South-Barriers cleaned up and flowers coming up. 
Culdesac on West Place.  It will cost $3,000 to spruce that area up 
Trees on Trail in front of Joan’s house-Joan went to the Pines to see if there was anyone she could talk 
to about sharing the expense, but no one there. 
 
Treasurers Report:  $15,790 in account and 233 paid members 
 
Vice President Report:  Bob reported on more regular patrols in the community.  However, the Police 
Department is not letting us know about break-ins in the neighborhood that we can report to the 
community. 
 
President Pytlik stated that we need to identify the slate of officers for next year and work on an end of 
October block party. 
 
Next meeting is Monday, October 7th at 7:00 p.m. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 8:00 p.m. 
 
Respectfully submitted by:  Debbie Zvibleman 
 
 
 
 


